
Take the first step toward your 
child’s academic success 

Salem-Keizer Public Schools

Registration Now Open!
Free, Full-day Kindergarten

Enrolling your child in school early allows SKPS to prepare for the best possible education for 
your child, including planning for classrooms and teachers, as well as giving your child(ren) the 
time, support and resources to prepare for his/her first year of school. 

Children who will be 5 years old on or before September 10, 2018  
are eligible to register for Kindergarten beginning Tuesday, February 20 

Research has shown that full-day kindergarten: 
• Offers social, emotional and intellectual benefits

• Better prepares students for first grade 

• Is proven to produce long-term educational gains and increase the chances of reaching high 

school graduation 

Enroll today!  
Contact your neighborhood school for kindergarten  
orientation details and receive your registration packet.

Parents must provide: 
Child’s Birth Certificate  |  Record of Immunizations  |  Proof of Address 
Questions? Please call your neighborhood school or contact SKPS at 503-399-2632.

www.salkeiz.k12.or.us/kindergarten  |   @Salemkeizer


